
Good evening Shuey students and families.  This is Mrs. Brydle with the important 
announcements for the upcoming week at our school.  There have been a few changes 
to the meal distribution plan.  Breakfast and lunch pickups are still on Wednesdays and 
Fridays from 7-8 am and 11:45 – 1:00 pm.  Effective September 11th, all Rosemead 
School District students will receive free breakfast and lunch.  In order to help us make 
the service line go faster, please continue to put the yellow card on your car’s 
dashboard.  Also, all children 18 and younger in the Rosemead community who do not 
attend Rosemead School District schools can also receive free breakfast and lunch on 
Wednesdays and Fridays.  In order to get the free meals for children 18 or younger who 
are NOT Rosemead School District students, parents must complete an online form 
every Wednesday and Friday.  The online form must be completed on the day that 
parents pick up the meals – not earlier.  The online form is available on the Shuey 
website and must be completed every time meals are picked up.  Click on the yellow 
box marked Nutrition and Wellness at the top of the page.  There is a QR code that can 
be scanned and the link is also available there.  Starting on September 16th, free 
suppers will be served on Wednesdays and Fridays afternoons from 3:45 – 4:45 pm at 
Muscatel to Rosemead School District students only.  We will not be serving ASES 
suppers at Shuey anymore.  Please bring the yellow lunch number card to receive the 
free suppers.  Thank you for listening and have a great evening! 
 
 
 
 


